
Dear Parent/Guardian
 
As part of the school’s Applied Learning Programme on Environmental Sciences and Sustainability, your child/ward
will be participating in a learning journey to the Edible Garden City.

The objective of the learning journey is to expose students to the concept of sustainable farming with reference to
Singapore’s “30 by 30” goal to build up our agri-food industry’s capability and capacity to produce 30% of our
nutritional needs locally and sustainably by 2030.
 
Details are as follows:
 
Date: 17 May 2023
Time: 2.30 pm – 4.00 pm
Venue: 60 Jalan Penjara Singapore 149375
 
Students will be dismissed from lessons at 1.30 pm for lunch. Transportation will be provided to and from the venue.
They will be dismissed upon return to school at about 4.40 pm.
 
Thank you for your support.
 

Best regards
Mr Justin Thong
HOD/Science


